
February 29, 2016 

 

Notice of Delay in the 2016 RFP for Long-Term Renewable Generation Resources for 

Entergy Louisiana, LLC 

 

Entergy Services, Inc. (“ESI”) hereby notifies interested parties of a change in the proposed 

schedule set forth in the Notice of Intent dated December 17, 2015, and the proposed dates of the 

draft and final RFP documents of February 2016, and April 2016, respectively.  

 

The Louisiana Public Service Commission (“LPSC”) has postponed its hiring of the LPSC Staff 

consultant for this matter until the LPSC’s March meeting, which is currently scheduled for 

March 16, 2016.  

 

Therefore, ESI intends to issue its draft RFP following the LPSC approval of a staff 

consultant.  This will allow the LPSC Staff consultant time to review and comment on the 

documents before posting publicly.   

 

ESI will continue to update its website with documents and notices related to the progress 

of this RFP. Please refer to 

https://spofossil.entergy.com/ENTRFP/SEND/2016ELLRenewableRFP/Index.htm. If you have 

any further questions, please contact the RFP administrator at esirfp2@entergy.com. 
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